
There will be smoke but no
fire  in  wild  land  fire
training  that  begins  Friday
in Canyon Park
Beginning Friday May 27, 2016, Costa Mesa Fire and Rescue will
be conducting wild land fire training in the Canyon Park area
beginning at 8 a.m. until about 3:30 p.m. to prepare for the
upcoming brushfire season.

The department will be using cold smoke from canisters to give
a sense of realism to the training and assist firefighting
personnel with locating the source of the simulated fire.

Fire and Rescue wants the public to know that while smoke may
be visible to nearby residents, the canisters pose no safety
or fire risk.

Additional training will take place on the following days:

June 1
8 a.m. to 12 noon
1 p.m. to 3:30

June 3
8 a.m. to 12 noon

June 6
8 a.m. to 12 noon
1 p.m. to 3:30

June 9
8 a.m. to 12 noon

June 20
8 a.m. to 12 noon
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